Announcement
The successful candidate for the position of Driver
PP

With reference to the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Jeddah Announcement
dated 28 November 2024, announcing the list of eligible candidates for interview and driving
test for the position of Driver.

The Royal Thai Consulate-General in Jeddah wishes to announce that following
the interview and driving test on 16 December 2024, one successful candidate and one reserve
candidate have been selected as follows:

Successful Candidate

1. Mr. Subhi Hayelapeh

Reserve Candidate

2. Mr. Yusuf Nurhussein Mohammedibrahim

In this connection, the successful candidate No. 1, Mr. Subhi Hayelapeh,
is required to confirm the acceptance of the position in a written form to the email
thaiconsulate.jed@mfa.go.th on 30 December 2024 before 11.00 hours. If successful candidate
No. 1 does not accept the position in a written form by the specified date; the candidate will be
considered forfeited, and the next eligible reserve candidate will be offered the position.

The list of successful candidates is maintained for one year following this

announcement or until a new announcement for the same position is announced.

Announced on 26 December 2024

Acting Consul-General
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